
I-595 Bridges Fender System Replacement Project 

over the South Fork of the New River  

in Fort Lauderdale 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation has awarded a $582,300 contract to Sieg and Sons, Inc. to replace the 

marine fenders and navigation lights underneath the I-595 bridges over the South Fork of the New River in the 

City of Fort Lauderdale. Construction will begin June 16, 2014 and is expected to be completed by late 2014.  

 

Traffic Impact 

Minimal impact is expected to the traveling public during construction. The contractor does not anticipate any  

construction related lane closures.  

 

Waterway Impact 

The contractor will be working from barges and tug boats. Boaters are advised to stay clear of these vessels. 

Vertical clearance will not be affected by construction activities. The horizontal clearance within the channel 

will be reduced from 40 feet to 30 feet while crews are working Mondays through Fridays from 7:30 a.m. to 6 

p.m. With a 45 minute notice, the barge may be moved to restore the 40 foot clearance. Boaters are to contact 

Dayana Iglesias, Project Public Information Officer, at (954) 290-5989. 

 

Project Updates 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please send an email to diglesias@corradino.com with a subject line of I-595 Bridges Fender System 
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For Additional Project Information 

Contact Ms. Dayana Iglesias, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: diglesias@corradino.com  

 


